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PHONE -516-434-3100

EMAIL – JBRAICO@POBSCHOOLS.ORG

November 17, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The District will be requiring weekly COVID-19 testing for all unvaccinated
student athletes participating in high risk sports. The following sports are
considered High Risk: Boys’ and Girls’ Basketball, Wrestling, Girls’
Volleyball, and Cheerleading.

As of this moment we have not received your child’s proof of vaccination or
they are not fully vaccinated. As a result they are subject to the required
weekly COVID-19 testing to continue participation on their interscholastic
team.

Please submit your child's proof of vaccination by clicking on the following
link - Plainview-Old Bethpage Proof of Vaccination

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to my
office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico

Joseph Braico

https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/high-risk-sports-vaccination-cards

